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Date: June 22, 2022 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Irene Gibbons, Committee Chair 
Liliana LeVesconte, Associate Superintendent, Corporate Services 

Subject: Transportation Committee Year End Report 

Purpose: 

For information. 

Background: 

The Transportation Committee developed a Work Plan for the 2021-2022 School Year, 
which was approved by the Board in December 2021. The Committee is pleased to 
provide an update regarding the work undertaken by the Transportation Committee at 
the direction of the Board. The work completed includes: 

 Review Contractors’ Contract
o Joint Contractor Committee Meetings
o New contracts discussed and implemented

 Relationship
o Open and transparent communication with our Contractors
o Letter to the Minister to address transportation services funding

 On behalf of the Board of Trustees, the Board Chair:
o Accompanied by Trustee Murray-Elliot, attended a Town Hall with MLA

Shane Getson (April 13, 2022); and
o Attended a School Bus Transportation Town Hall with MLA Shane

Getson, MLA Dale Nally and Sheldon Granger (June 14, 2022)

 RFP Workshop
o One workshop was offered, based on request and interest

The Committee Chair is prepared to respond to questions at the June 22, 2022, Public 
Board meeting.  
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Activity MRP 

Review Contractors’ Contract 
• How to value our small contractors? Transportation Committee 

Relationship Transportation Committee 

RFP Workshop Transportation Committee 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 




